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DISTRICT OF 100 MILE HOUSE 

MEETING HELD IN DISTRICT COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

MONDAY,  January 28th 2019 AT 12:00  PM 

  PRESENT: Mayor     Mitch Campsall 
    Councillor    Ralph Fossum 
    Councillor   Dave Mingo 
    Councillor   Chris Pettman 
    Councillor   Maureen Pinkney 
     
     
             
  STAFF: CAO    Roy Scott 
    D/CAO   Flori Vincenzi 
    Dir Finance    Tammy Boulanger 
    Dir Ec-Dev/Planning Joanne Doddridge 
  
     
     
  OTHERS: Ken Freed(Kentree Ent.); Bill Hadden (Butte Resources) 
    Media (2) Others (43) 
    
 

A 
 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
 
Mayor Campsall called the meeting to order at 12:00 PM 
 

B APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
 

 B1 
 
Res: 19/19 
Moved By:       Councillor Mingo 
Seconded By:  Councillor Fossum 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the January 28th 2019 Special 
Regular Council Agenda be approved. 

CARRIED. 
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C 
 

INTRODUCTION OF LATE ITEMS AND FROM THE 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
    
               

D DELEGATIONS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Evergreen Crescent 
Delegation  

D1 
 
A delegation of Evergreen Cr residents appeared before 
Council to speak to harvesting/fuel mitigation activities along 
Bridge Creek on District Lot 4180.  
 
Ian Kidston outlined the main concerns of residents being the 
visual quality impacts of the areas adjacent to the creek and 
on the upper portions of the slope that would be seen from the 
north.  He requested that buffers be maintained along the 
creek and that logging be stopped in areas with high view-
scape impacts.  He also had concerns that the many trails on 
the property would be destroyed as a result of logging and 
asked that more public consultation be done in future. 
 
Gavin McLelland also spoke, outlining anticipated birdlife and 
wildlife impacts, and called for a buffer of trees to be left.  Mr. 
McLelland wanted more community input. 
 
James Lace spoke next, outlining an emotional attachment to 
the area.  He felt that the District had betrayed his trust. 
 
Lastly, Danielle Kidston spoke about various crown land 
practices, the need for longer term planning for the property, 
and the level of consultation that should have taken place. 
 
Ian Kidston thanked Council for arranging the Special Meeting, 
stating it shows that Council cares. 
 
Mayor Campsall thanked the speakers and all those who came 
out to the meeting. 
 
 

E MINUTES 
 

F 
 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
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G MAYOR’S REPORT 
 

H CORRESPONDENCE 
 

I STAFF REPORTS 
 

J BYLAWS 
 

K GENERAL VOUCHERS 
 

L OTHER BUSINESS: 
 

M 
 

QUESTION PERIOD 
 

N 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
Res: 20/19 
Moved By:       Councillor  Fossum 
Seconded By:  Councillor  Mingo 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT this special Regular meeting for 
January 28th  2019 be adjourned at 12:30 PM. 
 

CARRIED. 
 

 
 
I hereby certify these minutes to be correct.  

 
 
 
 
______________________                                        _______________________                                                              
Mayor                                                                           Corporate Officer  
 
 
 

 


